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Kingston, New Hampshire 
Board of Selectmen 

Meeting of June 14, 2010 
MINUTES 

The meeting was called to order in the Selectmen's Office of the Town Hall at 9:00 am by Chairman 
Mark Heitz.  Also in attendance was Board member Peter Broderick.  

Insurance Discussion with Primex Representatives 
 
Claims Manager Tammy Denver and General Counsel Michael Ricker, of Primex, were present to 
discuss the town's insurance coverage with the Board and with Department Heads Don Briggs, Bill 
Seaman and Richard St. Hilaire.  Finance Office Cindy Kenerson also was in attendance.  Of particular 
concern is the coverage for call personnel responding at the request of emergency services 
departments.  Discussion also was held about various ways in which the Town can limit its exposure 
when outside groups are permitted to use town properties. 
 
No decisions were made during the meeting. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:00 am. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Catherine Grant 
Administrative Assistant    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


